

June 1, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I would like to request a renewal of a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Board of Health member, Dr. Craig Longo, 35 Azalea Drive, Dartmouth, MA. This waiver will be in effect until June 2018.

Mrs. Manning, Acting Director, will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F4 Mitchell

Mayor

Attachmer

JFM/dlr

cc: Or. Longo

Board of Health

Personnel



HEALTH DEPARTMENT

BOARD OF HEALTH

PATRICIA L. ANDRADE, M.D. ATHENA XIFARAS, M.D. CRAIG LONGO, M.D.

DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

BRENDA K. WEIS, M.S.P.H., Ph.D.

May 16, 2017

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740 RESIVED NAY 16 2817

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

I respectfully request a one year residency waiver for Board of Health member, Dr. Craig Longo who resides at 35 Azalea Drive, North Dartmouth, MA 02747.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter.

If I can be of any further assistance please feel free to contact me at (508) 991-6199.

Very truly yours,

Sandra J. Manning, Acting Directof

Health Department

SJM/dmc